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Traffic changes to begin next week on U.S. 24 
 

Traffic changes are expected to begin next week on the Kansas Department of 

Transportation’s U.S. 24 reconstruction project in north Topeka. 
 

On Monday, Oct. 28, the shoo-fly detours that were used to shift eastbound U.S. 24 traffic 
onto the south frontage road will close. Eastbound traffic will then be reduced to one lane 

on the reconstructed highway. The south frontage road will return to its original head-to-
head configuration.  
 

Eastbound U.S. 24 will be able to access the south frontage road and businesses along the 
corridor.  

 
Westbound U.S. 24 will continue to be two lanes on the north frontage road.  

 
KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 
driving through a highway work zone. To stay aware of highway construction projects 

across Kansas, go to www.KanDrive.gov or call 5-1-1. 
 

### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information 
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison 

St., 2nd Fl. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711.  
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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